
St. Patrick’s High School 
"DEVELOPING THE POTENTIAL OF TOMORROW’S LEADERS"  

 

U-TURN EXPECTATIONS 
 

The goal of U-Turn is to accompany students who are unavailable for learning to implement 

strategies to reintegrate the classroom. If a student is significantly disruptive, overtly disrespectful, 

violent, and/or is experiencing social-emotional distress which make them unavailable for 

learning, the students will be guided to our team of professionals to help them overcome these 

challenges.    

 

Based on a constant communication with the teachers, the professionals in the U-Turn will 

determine if a student benefits from a return to class within the period or will require a preventive 

retreat for the remainder of the class. At the end of that distressed class, the U-Turn team will be 

meeting with the student to make the appropriate intervention to ease their way back in class. A 

record of all interventions is kept in our system and the parents are put in the loop through the 

teacher who should briefly explain the situation through an email.   

 

At the end of the day, it should come back to the teacher and the student to talk the situation 

through, with the support of the U-Turn team, so the student can reintegrate the next class.   

 

 


